Breaking news!
From Monday 6 May 2024

Work Club Locomotive Q

A new shared working environment

Meeting and conference rooms available to us

Event space

Easy access by train from Redfern station

2 hours free @ parking (with validation) in large
basement car park




To our SSROC community, & SSROC

I am excited to announce that from 6 May 2024, the Southern Sydney Regional
Organisation of Councils (SSROC) will relocate from Campsie to South
Eveleigh, at:
Work Club
Bay 5-7 North
2 Locomotive Street
Eveleigh NSW 2015

SSROC will still be contactable via our main switch line (02) 8396 3800 and all
SSROC email addresses will remain the same.

With our current office due to be redeveloped for a new community facility, the
time had come for SSROC to find a new home. I am grateful to our current
landlord, Canterbury Bankstown Council, for hosting us at vibrant Campsie
these last few years.

SSROC explored a range of different office options with member councils but
could not find anything suitable within our price range. Therefore, we were
thrilled to discover the new co-working space at Work Club Locomotive as it
met all our needs.

The flexible arrangement will give us our own dedicated office space while also
giving SSROC access to state-of-the-art conference facilities, meeting rooms
and an event space when we need it, while also saving SSROC money on space
we rarely use. Our new office can easily be accessed by train from Redfern
station, it also has a large paid parking option located in the basement.

I am excited to take SSROC into this new way of working and the opportunities
it will bring us. SSROC will of course maintain a high standard of service to all
our stakeholders while we relocate, but please bear with us during the
transition.

I look forward to welcoming you into our new space very soon.
Helen Sloan

Chief Executive Officer
Southern Sydney Regional Organisation of Councils



